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FAITH FALCONS TOUCH SEASON 2 
 

Dear Families, 
 

As Season 1 of Falcons Touch comes to a close, we are planning for Season 2.   
 

We are wanting to finalise teams by the end of the term ready to get our Season 2 Teams 
training before grading games commence in Week 2 of Term 3.  If required, a trial session will 
be called in Week 1 of Term 3 if numbers exceed team allocations. 
 

We have fantastic Coaches as part of our Falcons Touch Program, though with more students 
wanting to become part of a Falcons Team each season we require more coaches to make 
this possible. If you are interested in becoming part of the Touch Coaching Staff, please email 
active@flcr.qld.edu.au. We will support you with Coaching development if required. 
 

If your child would like to continue playing or join up to a team for Season 2 Falcons Touch, 
please click on the below link to register: 
 

Season 2 Falcons Touch Registration 
 

Registrations will close Monday 5 June 2023. 
 

Please consider the below competition information before registering to a team: 
 

Competition Information 

Dates:  Games commence on the following dates and run through both term 3 and 4 with 
no games during holidays. 
 

Tuesday night games commence:  

Tuesday 18 July 2023 
 

U8, U10, U12, U14, U16 games commence: 

Friday 21 July 2023 
 

Venue: Cleveland Showgrounds 
 

Uniform: Falcon Touch Football Jersey (supplied) and Faith sports shorts and socks.   
 

It will be the responsibility of the player to care for the jersey during the season and 
it is to be returned in good condition to the team coach when the player finishes the 
season.  If the jersey cannot be returned there will be a fee of $40. 
 

Payments: $145 to be paid via Parent Lounge.  This payment covers the full season and is to 
be received by Friday 21 July 2023 to remain playing. 
 

 
If you have any queries or require any further information, please contact active@flcr.qld.edu.au. 
 

Thank you for supporting the College’s sport program and BEWARE THE FALCON! 

 
Nicole Hutchinson      
Director of Culture and Sport  
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